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From: L

Sent: 22 May 2018 14:14:15 +1000

To: council

Subject: Development application SSD8669
b ]
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The Mayor and all Councillors
North Sydney Council.

I am writing to oppose SSD 8669 application.

We back on to Crescent Place, and would be severely disadvantaged by the work proposed

We have lived in Kirribilli for the last 33 years, and we well remember the damage to our houses when the harbour
tunnel was built, and that was some way away. It is inconceivable to think of what would happen with this so close
to the houses in Crescent Place between Bligh and Burton Streets, not to mention the noise and obstruction with our
parking.

Yours faithfully,
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